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                     September 2023 

 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 

 

We are so grateful for our Dominican brother Francisco Custodio.  The    

Lord is using him faithfully to minister to the believers in our absence. 

 

 

Mat. 19:14 says, “But Jesus said, Suffer little children, and forbid them not, to come unto me: for of 

such is the kingdom of heaven.”  The Lord is blessing our  

children’s ministry.  We are thankful that the Lord has 

provided workers who present the Gospel to the 

children.  Many of the children have never heard a  

clear presentation of the Gospel.  The team presents the  

Gospel through teaching, singing and activities.          

   

The church continues to reach out to the community,  

going door to door on each Saturday morning,  

distributing tracts, sharing  the Gospel and inviting them to church. Please pray for salvation of souls. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

**Please pray for Kathy’s sister, Marilyn. Marilyn fell and broke her right wrist and her hip. She required 

    surgery and is now in physical therapy. 

**Pray that souls will be saved. 

**Please continue to pray that the Lord will give Kathy and me complete restoration of health as we trust in  

    Him. 

**Please pray for Isabel, who is fighting cancer and will be having important blood tests.  Pray for good 

    results from the blood tests. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. May the Lord bless your faithfulness. 

For Dominican souls, 

Ron and Kathy Valerio 
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